
Who are Franklin Township School’s  
Stellar Students ? 

Each one of them!  We have a bunch of wonderful students at FTS, and 
this year we have a new PTA sponsored committee called Stellar Students.  

Stellar Students is a way for our awesome FTS students to 1) be recognized for 
the great things that they do outside of the classroom and 2) have opportunities 
to spread their wings a bit and enter national contests in their areas of interests.  

You can make sure your Stellar Student is reaching for the stars and being 
recognized for it in a couple of ways: 

Let us know of any special achievements of your child.  For example, an award 
in a competition,  a newspaper article about a service rendered, a scout rank 
advancement,  a martial arts belt, etc.  Send the spotlight in to your child’s 
homeroom teacher with ATTN:  Ms. Stumpf or email Ms. Stumpf at 
kstumpf@ftschool.org .  She will then post the accomplishment on our Stellar 
Student bulletin board, which is on the wall by the parent pick up doors.  

Encourage your child to enter contests that interest them.  There is a new link 
on the FTS website on the right hand side quick links that is called “Student 
Contests.”  By clicking on this link you can find all of the contests that are 
currently available for entry and the links for all of the entry information.  These 
contests will come and go throughout the year, so check often.  The contests 
are also posted on the Stellar Students bulletin board for the students to see.  
Some teachers are even offering extra credit for students who enter various 
contests.  It is a great way for your child to do something new that interests 
them, and maybe win a prize along the way!

If you know of contests or opportunities for our students to enter, or if you would 
like to help find contests for our students, please email Kim Thompson @ 
kimberly_marie_thompson@yahoo.com.  Thanks!
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